Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would like the information to cover the last five years and be broken down by year for residents and non residents: 
The attached information is provided for the five financial years 2013-2018

I would like to know the cost of the council’s fees and charges for burials over this period broken down by religious believes ( Muslims,Christians, Jewish Hindu etc).
Fees and charges for the five year period are provided in Table 1. There are no pricing differentials between religions.

I would like to know how much revenue the council has raised from burial charges over this period, broken down by religious believes (Muslims, Christians, Jewish Hindu etc) along with actual cost to the council.
Revenue and expenditure is provided for the financial years 2013-2018 in Table 2. There are no pricing differentials between religions, and costs are not attributable by religion, therefore it is not possible to provide a breakdown.

This letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
I would like to know the projected cost for the periods 2018-2019 and 2020-2021
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
